
Hedge Accounting Workshop Scheduled For 
August 26 
 
Agricultural producers who use commodity futures and options will have a unique opportunity to learn 
the best accounting practices at an intensive workshop held on August 26, 2014, one day prior to the 
FBS User Conference at the Stoney Creek Inn in Moline, Illinois 

  
Led by Farm Journal Top Producer's "FarmCPA," Paul Neiffer, 
CliftonLarsonAllen LLP, the session covers the fundamentals of accounting for 
hedges as documented in the 2014 edition of the Financial Guidelines for 
Agriculture as published by the Farm Financial Standards Council (FFSC). 
  
The workshop will go beyond theory, though, as participants will have the opportunity 
to work though realistic crop and livestock case studies developed by the FFSC 
Technical Committee using FBS software. These case studies include examples of 
fair value and cash flow hedges as well as various options strategies and the 
resulting tax, accrual and management reports and analysis. 
  

Anyone within a farming operation who "touches" commodities--ag accountants, marketing specialists, 
controllers, CFOs and senior management--will benefit from from this hands-on training. 
  
Registration is $250 for the first person, $150 for additional company representative.  Each student will 
receive a copy of the Financial Guidelines for Agriculture, a workbook, and FBS case study data 
sets. Register now to receive a 25% discount.  Plan to stay for the entire FBS User Conference, August 
27-28, which will cover new technologies, cost benchmarks and best management practices from 
progressive operations across North America.  
  
To register for either the Hedge Accounting Workshop or full User Conference call 800.437.7638 / 
extension 2 or click on this link 
  
Reserve you hotel room at the Stoney Creek Inn by calling 800.659.2220 and request the FBS room block. 
 

 

Paul Neiffer, CPA. 


